
Term 2 sport has commenced with the first fixture against JPC - always tough competition! 
In a pleasing result though, the majority of the netball teams won on the day, achieving great 
results. Last Thursday afternoon, a mini netball carnival was organised, which allowed teams 
to play against each other in the lead up to the season. Everyone seemed to have a great time 
and provided the opportunity for all of the girls to get to know each other.  
 
Blue Dog Training has sponsored netball at SPS this year and provided training shirts to each 
netball participant. A big thank you to their wonderful contribution. Most of the middle and 
senior school girls have received their shirts, whilst JTAS teams will receive their shirts on 
Thursday. Looking forward to another wonderful netball season.  
 
Melissa Liessi 
President NSG 
 


